
From: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 5/15/2017 1:55:59 PM
Subject: Fwd: Meeting Request

Pls advise.

Get Outlook for iOS

---------- Forwarded message ----------
 
From: "Birch Kelly, Lindy " <lindy.kelly@mail.house.gov>
Date: Mon, May 15, 2017 at 1:14 PM -0400
 
Subject: RE: Meeting Request
 
To: "Lily Cogdill" <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>

Hey Lily,
Thanks for being in touch. I’m holding 2:30pm on Wednesday for this meeting with Asst. Leader Clyburn. This would 
take place in H-133, The Capitol, which is his leadership office. Can you let me know if this timing will work and also 
please send me the cell number of one of our guests in the event we need to reach them last minute due to Votes, 
etc….
Thanks so much-
Lindy
Lindy Birch Kelly
 
Director of Special Projects & Senior Advisor
Office of Rep. James E. Clyburn
Assistant Democratic Leader
Lindy.Birch@mail.house.gov
(202) 225-3315 phone
(202) 226-0741 fax

From: Lily Cogdill [mailto:LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Friday, May 12, 2017 5:14 PM
 
To: Birch Kelly, Lindy
 
Subject: Meeting Request
 
Hi Lindy,
 
Lieutenant Governor Kevin Bryant will be in Washington, D.C. next week (May 15-17) and would appreciate 
the opportunity to say hello to Representative Clyburn. The Lieutenant Governor will also be traveling with 
Danny Varat, Chief of Staff, and Darryl Broome Director of the Office on Aging. Any assistance you can provide 
is greatly appreciated. I look forward to hearing from you with a time that will best suit his schedule.

Best,

Lily Cogdill
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Lily Cogdill
Director of Administration
Office of Lieutenant Governor
P.O. Box 142
Columbia, S.C. 29201
Ph. 803.734.2079
lilycogdill@scstatehouse.gov
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